
From: ktjuhl@gmail.com
To: City Council
Subject: Homeless Encampements
Date: Monday, January 23, 2017 8:57:35 PM

I would like to voice my concerns with allowing homeless encampements in Shoreline. I have
 volunteered for 10 years with homeless youth and know that encampements do not help the
 homeless population. I live in the Echo Lake neighborhood.
 
Katie Santiago

Sent from my phone
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